
September Sock Drive 

 

This month for our ​Service Opportunity​ we will 
be doing a Sock Drive!  

 
All donations will be going towards Knitted Hearts, 

Roadhouse, Shriners Hospital and Primary Children’s. 
 Please help our school give!  

 
We will be collecting ​new socks​ ​of all sizes  

September 4 thru September 21.  
 

The class that donates the most socks will get to wear 
Pajamas to school! 


